TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
PUBLIC INQUIRY TO BE HELD AT 15 Hatfields,
Chadwick Court, London, SE1 8DJ
Opening 6 December 2022 at 10.00am

Application for planning permission by MEC London
Property 3 (General Partner) Ltd referred to the Secretary
of State under section 77 of the 1990 Act for: “Demolition
of all existing buildings and structures for a mixed-use
redevelopment comprising offices, cultural spaces and
retail uses with associated public realm and landscaping,
servicing areas, parking and mechanical plant. This
application is accompanied by an Environmental
Statement (ES) which is available for inspection online
with the planning application documents” at Former
Television Centre, 60-72 Upper Ground, London.

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will
hold an Inquiry opening on the above date to consider
the planning application. The Inspector will prepare a
report and recommendation, which will be forwarded to
the Secretary of State for decision.

A live stream of the Inquiry will be provided via a link on
the website:
https://beta.lambeth.gov.uk/planningbuilding-
control/planning-applications/public-inquiry-60-72-
upper-ground

Documents relating to the appeal can be viewed on the
Council website (ref 21/02668/EIAFUL).

Anyone wishing to attend the inquiry must make that
interest known to the Planning Inspectorate as soon as
possible prior to the Inquiry, either by email or telephone.
Alison Dyson (Alison.Dyson@planninginspectorate.gov.uk),
tel: 0303 444 5000. Planning Inspectorate

Reference: ‘APP/N5660/V/22/3306162’.




